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APPLICATION STATUS LETTER – 

FILED COMPLETE 
 
 
June 30, 2021 
 
Richard Mollica, Planning Director 
City of Malibu 
23825 Stuart Ranch Road 
Malibu, CA  90265-4861 
 
Re:  LCP Amendment No. LCP-4-MAL-20-0083-2 (Short-Term Rentals – Malibu LCPA No. 

19-003)   
 
Dear Mr. Mollica: 
 
Thank you for your response to our request for additional information regarding your proposed 
Coastal Commission application. Our review indicates that the subject application was deemed 
complete and was filed on June 29, 2021. The application has not yet been scheduled for a 
hearing date at this time. However, please note that the 90-working day statutory time limit for 
the Commission action on the application will end on November 14, 2021. We can discuss 
hearing dates more specifically as they approach.  
 
If you have any questions regarding your application, please contact me at 
denise.venegas@coastal.ca.gov.  
 
 

 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Denise Venegas  
Coastal Program Analyst  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
cc: Justine Kendall, Associate Planner, City of Malibu 
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